
 

 

Notice of Award 

RFP for Roofing Repair and Maintenance 

 

 

We are pleased to announce, that as a result of our evaluation for the proposals received for the Roofing 

Repair and Maintenance RFP, THA will be awarding the contract to: 

 

V&R Roofing 

 

THA thanks you for your interest. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to THA’s Contract and Procurement team at 

contracts@tacomahousing.org. 
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